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SUPPLEMENTAL 

 
SUBJECT: POWER PROCUREMENT, ACCEPTANCE OF CARBON-FREE 

ALLOCATIONS, AND INTEGRATED RESOURCE PLAN TIME CHANGE  
 
 
REASON FOR THE SUPPLEMENTAL 
 
This supplemental memorandum is to provide an update on the San José Clean Energy’s (SJCE) 
2020 Integrated Resource Plan report to City Council.   
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
After the staff memorandum and draft resolution was posted on March 27, 2020, the California 
Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) issued a decision further delaying its issuance of final 
templates necessary for the 2020 Integrated Resource Plan.    
 
 
ANALYSIS  
 
The staff memorandum states on page 7 that SJCE would present its 2020 Integrated Resource 
Plan to City Council in June 2020.  Because the CPUC has delayed issuance of critical templates 
to May 2020, SJCE will not be able to meet the June schedule.  SJCE will present the 2020 
Integrated Resource Plan to City Council prior to final submission to the CPUC. 
 
 
 
         /s/     
       LORI MITCHELL, Director 
 Community Energy Department 

 
For questions, please contact Lori Mitchell, Director of Community Energy Department, at (408) 
535-4880. 
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